
Dear  Colleagues, 

This is a quick note to alert you to an opportunity at APA. I am going to retire as Sr. Director of 

the Office of International Affairs at the end of 2016 (i.e., December 2016). APA is recruiting for 

the position now so that there can be substantial overlap between me and the next OIA Director 

to keep continuity in APA¹s international relationships and partnerships. 

The ad is posted 

at https://recruiting.ultipro.com/AME1075/JobBoard/09af7a49-6e44-7933-83ad-e62b675aa816/

Opportunity/OpportunityDetail?opportunityId=ce0174a4-bc0b-4f59-ac5a-b047ef3dc45c 

This is an ideal position for a person with international standing and experience, managerial skills, 

and a vision for supporting the development of an international perspective at APA and the 

development of psychology globally. 

For those of you who know me, you will know I have been in this position enthusiastically for the 

last decade. I am ready now to embark on other adventures (as yet not fully defined!). I do, 

however, intend to remain involved in psychology and international development! 

Please contact me or APA if you have any questions. 

Merry Bullock, mbullock@apa.org 

Sr. Director, APA Office of International Affairs 

Merry Bullock, PhD 

Senior Director | Office of International Affairs 

American Psychological Association 

750 First Street NE 

Washington, DC 20002-4242, USA 

Tel: +1-202-336-6024 | Fax: +1-(202) 312-6499 
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